
 
Dixon Montessori Charter School Phantom  

Fireworks Booth: Work and Safety Protocols 
 
These protocols are to ensure the safety and health of our volunteers 
within the booth as well as our customers: 
 

1. Prior to their shift, volunteers will self-screen for any symptoms. 
2. Volunteers within the booth will maintain a 6-foot distance from 

one another. The size of the booth will allow this. 
3. Windows at the front of the booth as well as the doors on the side 

of the booth are to remain open at all times to keep outside air 
circulation within the booth 

4. Face coverings are required for volunteers during their shifts. We 
encourage you to bring your own face covering. Disposable masks 
will be provided if needed. 

5. Hand sanitizer for volunteers will be provided inside of the booth. 
6. Disposable gloves will be provided for volunteers; however, 

wearing gloves is not required 
7. Disinfectant spray will be provided to clean all payment portals 

and styluses between uses as well as high-contact areas 
8. All high contact areas are required to be disinfected between 

volunteer shift changes 
9. Floor markings outside of the booth will ensure customers are 

maintaining 6 feet of distance 
10. Signs will be posted outside of the booth stating that customers 

are required to wear masks to approach the booth to buy 
fireworks. 

11. Signs will be posted outside of the booth encouraging customers 
to use contactless payment options 

 


